
 

  

In summer 2024, WisDOT will hold a public hearing for 

the I-39/90/94 study. At the public hearing, you’ll have the 

opportunity to comment on the Draft Environmental Impact 

Statement or on the study. Look for information regarding the 

public hearing leading up to the event.  

If you’d like to receive updates on the  

study, including information on the  

public hearing, please sign up for  

updates on the study’s website: 

tinyurl.com/InterstateStudySubscribe 
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